
ATTENTION 
2025  

SUBDISTRICT #1  
WELL PURCHASE ROGRAM  

NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 

APPLICATION DEADLINE 

February 21st 
4PM 

RETURN APPLICATIONS TO 

Rio Grande Water Conservation 
District 
8805 Independence Way Alamosa, CO 81101 

Or Email to Quinton or Linda:  

quinton@rgwcd.org 

linda@rgwcd.org 

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT: 
https://www.rgwcd.org/subdistrict-no-1-announcements 

PERMANENT 
WELL 
PURCHASE 

OPEN BID 
PROCESS 
Submit an irrevocable 

offer covering all wells 

that can legally 

irrigate the offered 

lands 

APPLICATION 
RANKING 
All applications will be 

ranked pursuant to the 

BOM approved 

resolution  

CONTACT INFO 
Quinton Norris 

(719) 589-6301 

Ext. 1844 

 

Linda Ramirez 

(719)589-6301 

Ext. 1842 
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